
 
 
LOWER KUSKOKWIM SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
The Lower Kuskokwim School District (LKSD) will be accepting competitive proposals from experienced general 
contractors to perform construction services for the Mekoryuk Wastewater and Playground Upgrades project.   
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
 
The purpose of this project is to complete construction of needed wastewater upgrades and to install a new 
playground at the Nuniwaarmiut K-12 School site in Mekoryuk, Alaska this upcoming construction season this 
year. 
 
SCHEDULE 
 
The school district has contracted with Nvision Architecture for project design services. Anticipated substantial 
completion is August 30, 2024. 
 
Proposal documents are available from the office of Nvision Architecture, Inc., 1600 A Street, Suite 300, 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501. Telephone:  (907) 349-1425; Email: contact@nvisionarch.com. For the convenience of 
interested proposers, a complete set of documents are on file at the following locations: 

1. The Plans Room, Anchorage.   
2. Associated General Contractors 
3. A/E Plans 

 
A pre-bid meeting is scheduled at Nvision’s office on Monday April 8th, 2024 at 10:00AM. If anyone is interested in 
attending this meeting via ZOOM, please contact our office and we will set this up. 
 
Sealed bids will be received at Nvision’s office until 2:00PM AKST on Friday April 19th, 2024. Proposals received 
after this time will not be considered. 
 
Publish Dates:  April 3, April 4, April 6, 2024 
 
 


